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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Welcome to October!   As we rapidly approach the mid-point of the 1st semester, we have lots of important dates ahead.  Please mark your 
calendars for the following events that will be taking place over the next 8 weeks: 
 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2015                PICTURE DAY -  If you wish to purchase pictures, please remember to return the  
                                                                               Order Form with payment 
 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2015  NO CLASSES: TEACHER PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY 
 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2015  PTO MEETING:  6:30 P.M. IN THE LIBRARY 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2015                      8TH GRADE PARENT MEETING IN THE AUDITORIUM 6:30 P.M.  

TO 7:30 P.M.: “NEW DIRECTION AT McKINLEY HIGH SCHOOL FALL 2016:  Give 

your student the brightest future possible by remaining at what will become the best High 

School in the metro area.”  
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2015                    PARENT CONFERENCE DAY – 3:30 P.M. TO 9:30 P.M.; 10 week report card distributed 
                                                                                to parents  
 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2015                           NO CLASSES FOR STUDENTS AND NO PARENT CONFERENCES  
 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 30, 2015  TEEN TOWN – 7:00 P.M. TO 9:00 P.M. (MIDDLE SCHOOL) 
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2015  HOMECOMING DANCE/TENTATIVE – 7:00 P.M. TO 10:00 P.M. (HIGH SCHOOL) 
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2015 NO CLASSES - VETERAN’S DAY  
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 25, 2015 NO CLASSES 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2015 NO CLASSES - THANKSGIVING DAY  
 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 2015  NO CLASSES - THANKSGIVING FRIDAY  
 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2015                  CLASSES RESUME 
 
We are excited to welcome Ms. Brittany O’Bryant to our school.  She is our new “Collegiate Counselor” who will be joining our staff this 
week.  Ms. O’Bryant will be working primarily with our Seniors to assist with college and career planning, and post-secondary opportunities.   

 
The Presidents of the PTO are asking for volunteers to serve breakfast this Friday at 7:30 for the teachers professional development day—
(http://vols.pt/ZGPQ55 )  and dinner on Thursday, October 15, Parent Conference Day from 2:30pm to 3:30pm (http://vols.pt/wc74pT ).  
Have a wonderful month!   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
STEPHEN D. WARMACK 

Principal 

http://vols.pt/ZGPQ55
http://vols.pt/wc74pT

